Bowral High School

Aitken Road
Bowral, NSW 2576

Ph: 02 4861 2255
Fax: 02 4861 2184
Email: bowral-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

09 May 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Careprovider
The following school excursion has been arranged for your child: Snow Trip 2022

Please note the following details for the excursion:
Excursion Coordinator: Mr Cox

Dates: Tuesday 21st- Friday 24th June

Time: Overnight

Cost: $920

Key Details of the Excursion:

The total cost of the BHS Snow Trip 2022 Snow Trip is $920.00.

This cost includes transport, accommodation, food while at the snow (dinner on Tuesday and Friday nights while in
transit are the student's responsibility), ski hire, lift and lessons for three full days, and safety equipment.

This camp can be paid in a lump sum or instalments as listed below
Deposit $400 due by 13th May
Instalment 2  $260 due by 27th May
Final Payment $260 due by 10th June

Clothing, snowboarding and ski upgrades are an additional cost and are to be paid directly to the ALl staff at Bungarra
Lodge. Please consult the provided price list for additional items.

On Tuesday, students are expected to attend school and be in full BHS school uniform. If needed, students can change
after period 5 or travel in school uniform for the trip to Jindabyne.

Participation in downhill skiing does have risks. As such, it is advised all students have adequate health cover, including
ambulance insurance. The medical centre at Thredbo does not bulk bill. To reduce the risks to students, all students will
participate in lessons with Thredbo snow sport instructors who are suitably qualified and handpicked by ALI staff. All
students are provided with safety equipment including helmets and wrist guards (for snowboarders) and are to be worn
at all times when on the snow. Students will not be allowed to attempt runs that their instructor has not taken them down
during lessons or runs that instructors have not given ALI and BHS staff explicit clearance for students to attempt, based
on their ability. Students are not permitted to attempt 'Black’ runs under any circumstances, including blue runs that have
been reclassified as black runs due to changing conditions.

Normal BHS rules and expectations are to be followed for the duration of the camp. Failing to meet expectations and
follow staff directions may result in caregivers being required to collect their child from Jindabyne.

Note and Payment are due to the finance office by: Friday, 13 May 2022

This excursion is a carefully considered activity to enhance your child's educational experience at Bowral High School.
As such, we strongly encourage your child's participation. Please note if the excursion is cancelled due to poor student
take-up payments will be automatically credited to Fees Inadvance. If you require more information the excursion
coordinator(s) can be contacted at the school on 4861 2255.

Yours sincerely

Kim Kelly
Deputy Principal



Please return this permission slip to the Finance Office with any money by Friday, 13 May 2022
[b]BOWRAL HIGH SCHOOL EXCURSION - Snow Trip 2022 $920
| consent to my child/ward attending the Snow Trip 2022 on Tuesday, 21 June 2022 - Friday, 24 June 2022

Name of Student: Year: Roll Class:

| understand that my child will stay overnight at

Name of Parent/Guardian: Emergency contact no:

Medical conditions: Medicare No:

Signature of Parent/Guardian: Date:




